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PRINCIPAL’S
                  

MESSAGE: 

 
Dear Parents, Students and Teachers,  
 
Our enrolment process for Kinder 2016 is nearly complete. Next week I will be meeting with 
Fr. Paul and the enrolment committee and we will be sending out letters of acceptance 
before the end of this term. Applications are still available from the office or from our 
school website: www.olqpgreystanes.catholic.edu.au 
 
It is with great pleasure that I announce that Mrs Shaw (formally Ms Cozzarini) and Mrs 
Kelly are both expecting a new addition to their families. This is a wonderful time for both 
families and we wish them all the blessings that new life brings. Mrs Shaw will be taking 
leave in Term 4. 
 
Congratulations to all the children who made their First Holy Communion over the 
weekend. Our prayers are with you at this time as you enter into a special union with God 
through the Eucharist.  
 
Our Sacred Heart Mass scheduled for this Friday (10.15am 12th June) has been changed to 
1.40pm on Friday. The change is due to a funeral that will be held in the morning. I hope lots 
of parents can join us in the Church for this Mass. Our thanks also to all those who have 
brought in food to be collected by the St. Vincent de Paul Society. This food will be 
distributed to needy families in our community. 
 
The “Silly Sock Day” last Friday raised nearly $1000 for the Diocesan Works Fund. This is a 
significant cause within our Diocese that involves the support of a variety of services for 
adults and children. Thank you for your support in this area. 
 
Next week we will begin our half-yearly interviews. The online booking system is now 
available to use. A reminder that if these times are not suitable please contact the teacher 
to make a mutually acceptable time to meet.   
 
Our next P&F Meeting will be an information evening with Constable Hatton from 
Merrylands Police on Tuesday 16th June at 7.30pm in the Library. The topic will be 
Cyberbullying and the use of social media. She will then follow up with our Year 5 and 6 
students the next day. This is a very important topic and it will be helpful for all of us to hear 
about the problems with social media and how we can prevent them at home. 
 

Have a great week 

Michael Hopley 

Principal  
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SCHOOL CARNIVAL 

Our primary athletics carnival has been scheduled for Friday 19th June, at Gipps 

Road Athletics Carnival. Please return permission notes to the school no later than 

Friday 12th June. We are also seeking parent helpers for the day.  If you can spare a 

few hours on the day, it would be greatly appreciated. 

 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

There will be a pupil-free day on Friday 26th June, which is last day of Term 2.  

Please do not send children to school, as there will be no supervision for students 

on this day. 

 

SCHOOL FEES 

School fees for Term 2 are now overdue. If you have not paid your school fees, could 

you please finalise them this week. If you require an extension, please do not 

hesitate to contact the office.  

  

2015 PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

This year our Parent-Teacher interviews will take place from Thursday, 18 June – 

Thursday, 25 June inclusive. When making your booking please remember that your 

child needs to attend the meeting with you. You can now book interviews at times 

that BEST SUIT YOUR FAMILY. Please go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and 

follow the instructions. BOOKINGS CLOSE: Tuesday, 16 June at 4 pm. 

 

 

 

Our Lady of Mercy College Parramatta invites you to attend our Open Morning Tour on June 
15, 2015. Discover how our rich tradition and cutting edge approach makes a Mercy 
Education at OLMC Parramatta treasured for life. Tour the College and enjoy a 
‘comfortable cup of tea’ with the College Leadership Team. The College is now enrolling for 
2016 and 2017. 
Visit www.olmc.nsw.edu.au or phone 8838 1222 to reserve your place or obtain further 
information. 
 

 

http://www.olmc.nsw.edu.au/
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Piano/Keyboard Lessons for 

Beginners 

*Piano/keyboard Practical & Theory 

*Learn for Fun or AMEB Exam Preparation 

*Private Lessons 

*Experience Teaching Young Students Piano 

*All Ages Welcome 

*Family Discounts for multiple children in one 

family 

*Based in Pendle Hill 2145 and  St Clair 2759 or 

Teach Lessons at your Home for no additional 

charge                             

Call Sarah: 0404 172 670 

Our Sponsors: 

 

Swimming Pool Renovations  

Matilda Pebble P/L 

 Resurfacing of painted or marble sheen pools with smooth 

pebblecrete finish 

 Wide range of colours available 

PH: Ralph for free quote on: 

0409 273 327 
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